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( Certified Employee of the Month 

              Date: 1/13/2021
( Classified Employee of the Month 
( Volunteer of the Month
Nominee’s name: Susan Hart
Nominated employee’s job title: One to One Mentor
Location: Glenn O. Swing Elementary 
Submitted by: Ellen Peach and Karissa Storey
Position: Administration
Please use the space below for the nomination. Please include a brief description of what the nominee has done above and/or beyond expectations and why you believe the nominee is a candidate for public recognition by the Board of Education. (All or part of your written nomination will be used in the recognition process.) You will be notified when your nominee is being recognized. Thank you for your nomination.
We would like to nominate Mrs. Susan Hart for Volunteer of the Month. 
Susan demonstrates an extraordinary commitment to our school community. After retiring as a teacher from Glenn O. Swing, she has come back year after year to volunteer her time as a One to One reading mentor. Susan meets weekly with a second grade student to build her reading skills and confidence. Her expertise in education and our school community have helped to excel her student’s success. Susan’s weekly visit is the highlight of her mentee’s week. 
Rachael Crawford, our reading intervention teacher, said, “Susan’s willingness to give freely of her time and talent is greatly appreciated, and her efforts are making a difference at GOS.  Susan is a retired teacher from Glenn O Swing who now volunteers her time weekly to come help a struggling second grader improve their reading and writing skills.  She does an outstanding job with the students that she works with.  Her students really respond to her and it’s probably due to how patient she is with them.  She is not only helping them improve their reading skills but she is growing their confidence, even with those that struggle the most.  She has a wonderful ability to meet each child at their ability level and work up from there.  The children are so lucky to have her as a tutor, and so are we.”
As you can see, Susan is a devoted and selfless member of the GOS community and is deserving of the Volunteer of the Month recognition.
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